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Comments: IMBA comment letter re: Cibola National Forest - Forest Plan Revision

 

Hello Ms. Kohrman, please find IMBAs comment letter attached. This letter specifically focuses on potential

Wilderness designation, pertaining to the current Forest Plan Revision for the Cibola National Forest. Please feel

free to get in touch if you have any questions, and thank you for your work on our public lands. 

 

Thanks, Patrick

 

 

Patrick Kell

Southwest Regional Director

International Mountain Bicycling Association

802-371-9033
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